
Several 3rd and 4th grade students were 
able to demonstrate great leadership skills 

during student led parent meetings recently. 
Parents and teachers were impressed with 

student ownership of learning and the ability 
to share their learning goals and progress. 

All students will have the opportunity to 
share their learning at Student Led Parent 

Conferences in November.

WILDLY IMPORTANT GOALS (WIGS)
Our school is tracking some Wildly Important Goals (WIGS) in order to ensure school-wide 

success. These areas are being tracked at the individual student level, class level and school 
level so we can see how our reading strategies, behavior and attendance come together to help 

us be successful in school. This is our second year publically tracking these goals.

PARENT UPDATE

MUMKIN ORDERS

PTO 

Please remember 
that Mumkin orders 
will be ready for 
pickup from 1-6pm 
on Wed, October 4th. 
Please be sure to 
make arrangements 
for picking up your 
order that day. 
Thanks so much for 
your support!

This month PTO is 
sponsoring our first 
Book Fair of the 
year during the 
week of October 
16th. We will have 
Goodies with 
Grands before 
school on Tuesday, 
10/17 from 8-9 am in 
the cafeteria. 
Students and their 
grandparents can 
enjoy a donut and 
some book 
shopping. Book Fair 
will also be also be 
open at Family Night 
on Thursday, Oct 19 
from 6:30-8:00pm.

October  2017   Lead & Achieve!

        An ALL STAR Family Night!
Join us for a fun filled SPORTS 

themed Family Night on Thursday, 
October 19th from 6:30-8pm. Watch 
for the information flyer that will be 

sent home later in October!

Green Elementary- A Leader in Me School

BEHAVIOR
We are fine tuning 

classroom behaviors and 
will begin to announce and 

track our classroom 
behaviors next week.

ATTENDANCE
We will also begin 
tracking our school 

attendance next week 
now that everyone has 

had a chance to settle in.

READING SKILLS
All students have taken a 

baseline reading 
assessment so we can 

track progress during the 
first grading period.

HABIT HINT
Our students are becoming more and 
more effective at applying the 7 Habits 
in various settings around the building. 
When having discussions at home you 
may want to ask your child about being 
a good Habit #5 listener. This means 
that we listen with the intent to really 

understand the other person. 

PHOTO RETAKES 
will be held on Oct 
16th. Please return 
old packets if you 
would like retakes

RED RIBBON WEEK! To celebrate being 
a good leader and staying drug free we 
will be hosting a week of themed days the 
week of October 23rd! See the themes on 
the calendar on the reverse side.

3rd grade state testing for 
Reading takes place the 
week of October 30th!

Oct 4th is National 
Walk to School 

Day! We will do a 
lap on the track as 

a school!


